WE ASK YOU TO PLEASE CONSIDER NOT
ENTERING OUR BUILDING IF YOU'VE BEEN:

e In contact with a suspected/presumptive or
confirmed case of COVID-19
e Advised to self-quarantine by public health

authorites

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING OUR EFFORTS TO KEEP
OUR TENANTS, CUSTOMERS, EMPLOYEES AND
COMMUNITY SAFE
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